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1. Michael Heseltine wrote to you on 18’February about

this.

2. My officials have worked very closely with officials of

the Department of the Environment and I would welcome the
House being informed of the outcome in the terms of the draft
written PQ and answer. This is subject, of course, to Treasury

agreement on the redundancy payment issue.

3. I am copying this to Michael Heseltine and to the other

recipients of his minute.

22 February 1982

(CARRINGTON)







